
From: Walter Cohen [wwhen@cohenandcaproni.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 22,2005 858 AM 

TO: EBSA, E-OR1 - EBSA 

Subject: Proposed regulation 2520.1 04a-2 

To whom it may concern: 

I would like to comment on the proposed regulation which will require Form 5500 to be filed electronically 
beginning with the 2007 plan year. I was unable to locate the text of the regulation, but my tax service indicates that 
all plans will be required to file electronically. If this is correct, my only comment is that any such filing should be 
permitted in a manner which does not require the payment of a fee to an outside service. As an example, beginning 
with the current quarter, my business can no longer file its Form 941 by telephone and must file either on paper or 
electronically. The electronic filing requires the use of an outside provider which charges a fee. 

Any final regulation should allow for an electronic filing at no cost to the filer. Otherwise, the use of paper filings 
should continue to be permitted. 

Thank you for your consideration of my comment. 

Walter N. Cohen 
Cohen & Caproni, LLC 
750 Hammond Drive 
Building 7, Suite 200 
Atlanta, Georgia 30328 
Telephone: (404) 252-8080 

W Facsimile: (404) 252-9324 
wcohen@,cohenandcaproni.com 
www.cohenandca~roni.com 

NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY 

This email is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 
U.S.C. $5 2510-2521. The information contained in this transmission is 
attorney privileged and/or confidential information intended for the use 
of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message 
is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible to 
deliver it to the intended recipient, the reader is hereby notified that 
any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, 
please immediately notie us by reply email and delete the message from 
your computer system. Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 


